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Comments: Hello, I am an Alaskan resident and avid user of the outdoors both winter and summer, motorized

and non-motorized.  I strongly urge the National Forest to not limit motorized access any further than they have

already, especially winter motorized access.  Of the options presented I support option A, but I feel even that is

too limited in certain areas.  

  Sincerely, Eric Storm Carl


